
CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY   

   

   

The Citizens Police Academy is a 10-week course designed to educate the community about 
police protocol and procedure.  The classes are taught by police officers and provide citizens an 

inside view of the daily activities of the Georgetown Police Department. Classes are scheduled 

for Thursday nights.  Sessions start promptly at 6:00 p.m. and end at 8:00 p.m. Most of the 

classes are held in the training room of the Public Safety Operations and Training Center 

(PSOTC), 3500 D. B. Wood Road, Georgetown, TX.   Some classes may be held off site.    

   

In past CPA courses, the classes have included topics such as Calling 911, Emergency   
Response Team (ERT/SWAT) Responses, Texas DPS, Texas Rangers, Williamson County 

Sheriff’s Office K-9, Interview and Interrogation, Warrants/Municipal and Teen Courts, District 

and County Courts and Magistrates, Juvenile Justice, Georgetown Police Honor Guard, 

Hostage Negotiations, and Crime Scene Investigations.    

   

A background check will be conducted on all applicants. No one under the age of 18 is eligible  

to apply. All applicants will be notified of acceptance. For more information, call or email the 

Volunteer Services Center at 512-930-0427 or Randy.McDonald@georgetown.org   

 

 

     


